
At Woodston, we use TTRockstars, an online platform where your child can 
practise their times tables. We use this platform for children in Year 2 (starting 
in January), Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. 
 
It facilitates your child to: 

• Work on times tables that have been set specifically for them. 
• Improve their speed. 
• Play against their friends and other children. 

 
There are different game modes which focus on different skills, tables and speed. Please see 
the image below for further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You can see how your child is progressing with their times tables if you click onto Me> My 
Stats > Fluency. Here a heatmap will load which shows the accuracy and speed of your child 
for each of the times table facts. 



 


